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North American Missions 

We will be having our North American Missions study on 

Wed. night, April 4th during our 633 Worship Service.  

Martha Abbott will be leading this study.  Please make 

plans to attend. 
    

 Easter Sunday Schedule  April 1, 2018 
Resurrection Service  Sanctuary 8:00 AM 

Breakfast  Fellowship Hall   8:45 AM  

Sunday School      9:30 AM 

Adult Cantata     10:45 AM 
    

Annie Armstrong Offering 
Church Goal:  $10,000 

Received to Date:  $4,940 
 

PAVILION RESERVATIONSPAVILION RESERVATIONSPAVILION RESERVATIONSPAVILION RESERVATIONS    
The pavilion is now open.  If you would like to reserve the 

pavilion, please contact the church office at 977-1526.  You 

will need to stop by the office prior to your event to pick 

up the keys for the bathroom and kitchen. 
    

GRADUATION PICTURESGRADUATION PICTURESGRADUATION PICTURESGRADUATION PICTURES 

Each year we do a picture montage to honor our 

graduating seniors. We put together a slide show with 10-

12 pictures that show the graduates from infancy to 

graduation. We would love for your graduating senior to 

be recognized as a member of the PGBC youth group.  I 

will need 10-12 pictures, preferably in digital format.  

Pictures should show them at various stages of 

development, important moments, pictures with close 

friends and family and any formal senior portraits. I need 

these pictures no later than Wednesday, April 25th, for a 

presentation May 6th. Thanks!        
    

APRILAPRILAPRILAPRIL    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Shelby Hall & Annette Ward 



Congratulations 
Joseph and Holly Morgan welcome the arrival of Ivy 

Pearl. She weighed 9 lbs and 1 oz and was 19 inches long. 
Lo, children are a heritage of the Lord; and the fruit of the womb is 

His reward.  Ps. 127:3 

Homebound Member of the Week 
Apr. 1 - 7         Roxy Headrick   

 

KIT GROUP OUTINGKIT GROUP OUTINGKIT GROUP OUTINGKIT GROUP OUTING    

The KIT Group will be going to Bell Buckle, TN on 

Tuesday, April 10th, to eat lunch at Bell Buckle Grill. The 

bus will leave the church at 7:30 AM.  RSVP to Johnnie 

Moore at 865-982-2721 by April 5th.  
 

Pregnancy Resource Center News 
Join the Pregnancy Resource Center for their Superhero 

Life Walk and 5K on May 5th, 2018, at Sandy Springs 

Park.  The Race/Walk begins at 8:30 AM.  Visit 

RUN4PRC.com for registration and additional details. 
 

WMU Mission Project 
WMU will be collecting NEW children’s story books, 

coloring books, crayons, and children’s complete Bibles 

during the month of May.  These items will be delivered to 

the CHARM ministry in Townsend for the summer 

program.  Place the books on the table beside the Sunday 

School office.  Items will be collected through Sunday, 

May 20th.  

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, April 1st 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Bob England & Stanley Janeway 

2nd Service Woody Woodhead 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

 

CHARM Needs Volunteers 

Chilhowee Area Ministries will again be serving during 

the Townsend Spring Festival to be held May 4th and 5th. 

Volunteers are being asked to serve a 2-hour shift.  You 

may pick your time from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM each day.  

Ministry opportunities include: 
 

 Telling Bible stories 

 Serving snacks and water to vendors 

 Prayer walking the ground 

 Cleaning tables and restrooms   

 Helping children play games like ring toss 
 

If you would like to volunteer, you can contact Steve and 

Sandra Monroe at 865-300-8827.  You are also invited to 

walk the Greenway Trail in Townsend.  As you do, pray 

for the mission teams who will be volunteering in 

Townsend this summer and fall.   Please pray for the 

tourists to whom these teams will be ministering.  Please 

pray for CHARM leaders and other local volunteers.    

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Church Office Closed Fri. Mar. 30th  

Easter Sunday Sun. Apr. 1st  

WMU Mission Study Wed. Apr. 4th 6:33 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Apr. 7th 8:00 AM 
 

Church CleanChurch CleanChurch CleanChurch Clean----Up DayUp DayUp DayUp Day    
The Trustees are asking for volunteers to help organize 

and clean inside the church on Saturday, April 14th, 9 AM 

– 12 Noon.  Sign-up sheets will be located in the church 

hallway.   

You Are InvitedYou Are InvitedYou Are InvitedYou Are Invited    
 

Please join Jerry and Pat Whitfield as they celebrate their 

25th anniversary and vow renewal on Sunday, April 15, 

2018, at noon in the church sanctuary.  Lunch to follow in 

the fellowship hall. Please no gifts. 


